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December xx, 2018 
 
AdvantageHOPE 
919 Water Avenue 
Box 37 
Hope, BC 
V0X 1L0 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re:  Letter of Support – Municipal Regional District Tax Program (MRDT) 
 
The Fraser Valley Regional District (FVRD) is pleased to provide a letter of support 
to AdvantageHOPE and endorse the implementation of the MRDT within the 
Electoral Areas A, B, D and E boundaries. 
 
It is acknowledged that AdvantageHOPE is to be named the eligible entity, hence, the 
recipient of the 2% MRDT collection in the District of Hope and Areas A, B, D, and E 
of the FVRD and Area H of the Okanagan Similkameen Regional District for a five-
year term.  We wish you the best in your application process and look forward to 
working with you on other initiatives in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
FVRD Board Chair 
 
 


